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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
We have had some lovely comments from you about how well your children are settling in to 
their new classes. It is always great to get feedback, so thankyou. A headteacher from Hull has 
been working with us as part of her professional development and she conducted some pupil 
interviews on Friday. The children told her lots of positive things that they like about our 
school, such as the fact that ‘we are small, like a family’ and how ‘everyone knows and looks 
after each other’. This made me very proud.   
What’s on this week:  

Mon 23rd Sept  

Tues 24th Sept Cross Country Competition at Askham Bryan College. Good luck! 

Wed 25th  Sept  

Thurs 26th Sept  

Fri 27th  Sept Celebration Worship. Parents welcome for a 2.40pm start in the school 
hall 
Friends of Naburn Movie Night revised time of 6pm 

Celebrations 

This week, the certificates went to: 

 Zachary in Rowan Class for having a brilliant attitude to his learning 

 William Dale in Willow Class for a super opening paragraph to a story based on their 

class book, ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’  

 Erin in Oak Class for showing care and concern for the younger children 

These children will join me for Hot Chocolate Monday at break today. We did this for the first 

time last week and it was great fun and a lovely opportunity to have a chat! 

Violet, Bethany and Betsy proudly shared their Summer Reading Challenge medals and 

certificates and told us about one book they had read.  

Mathletics – 5 Bronze certificates were awarded, 1 Silver and 1 Gold (to Aidan, very well 

done!) 

This week, the house points were won by the Tigers. We are aiming as a whole school to 

reach 3,000 points by half term. We now have a total of 1,091 so are well on the way. We are 

hoping that this will encourage the children to work together more and help each other as we 

build our new classes and welcome all our new families to school. 

After School Club  

On Friday 4th October there will be a special sports themed After School Club.  If the weather 

allows, most of the time will be spent at the playing field.  Alternatively, the village hall and 

the playground will be used.  Sports will include hockey, cricket, tennis, table tennis and 

football.  All children are welcome regardless of age and ability.  Mr Norris would especially 

like to encourage lots of girls to come along!  Please book your child’s place via the school 

office. 
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Friends of Naburn  

Tickets are still available for the social event with Last Man Standing on Saturday 12th 

October. Tickets, which include nibbles, are £10 each and available from the school office. 

Please let Becci or Rachel know if you have anything to offer for the Auction of Promises. 

The first Movie Night of the year is on Friday at the slightly later start time of 6pm, to allow 

After School Club to finish using the hall first. All children are welcome to join us for a film, 

popcorn and a drink at the cost of £2. They can bring a cushion, pillow or beanbag to make 

the viewing more comfy and can wear onesies, pyjamas or casual clothes if you wish. Junior 

children can stay unaccompanied but please stay with your child if they are in Rowan Class. 

Well behaved teddies are welcome too. 

The AGM is next Monday (30th) at 8pm in the school hall.  Everyone is welcome, especially any 

new faces.  Prosecco and nibbles provided. 

Aldi 

We are taking part in the Aldi Get Set, Eat Fresh campaign, collecting stickers towards a sports 

kit and a chance to win £20,000! If you shop at Aldi, please ask for the stickers and send them 

into school. Each time we stick a sticker on the poster there is a healthy eating challenge, so it 

is raising awareness of healthy eating and healthy activities amongst our children.  

Cross Country 

Good luck to those children taking take part in the cross country event on Tuesday after 

school at Askham Bryan College. Mr Davies organised an intra school cross country 

competition last week and it was won by Pandas, with Bears coming second. Well done to 

everyone for showing team spirit and perseverance. 

MSA Needed 

We are looking for a Midday Supervisor to work on Thursdays and to be an extra staff 

member in the mix in times of illness. Please see the advert on our website for more details 

and consider carefully whether this is something you could offer. It would be great to have 

another one of you onboard our team and is a lovely way of getting to know our children 

better. 

Pupil Update Forms 

If you haven’t filled in your form and returned it to the office, please do so by Wednesday 

morning. After this date, if you haven’t returned your form, we will assume last year’s details 

are still current and we will update our records accordingly. 

Flu Consent 

Please complete your online consent form by 18th October. 

Book Bags 

Children in Rowan Class need a book bag to keep their books in and ensure safe travel of 

letters and reading items to and from home. Please try to buy one if you haven’t already, 

from the school shop. Details are again on our website. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 


